What a blessing it is at the MTEC Open House to renew old friendships and see friends. Seventy
people came this year to Open House on a beautiful, sunny day in September! Every year hosting
Open House opens many doors of opportunity for ministry with our local colleges and communities.

MTEC will host New Grace Choir from Grove City College as we reach out to the community for our
annual Christmas, door-to-door carol sing. What a wonderful event that culminates with hot cider and a
bonfire at the mission house.

For those of you who could not attend this
year’s Open House, we want you to know you
were sorely missed. We also want to thank
Elizabeth Messer, our students, and our Board
Members for coming on Saturday to help
prepare for Open House.

Finally, a Big Thank You to all our partners

who pray and give financially. Without your

help, we could never accomplish all that God
has called us to do.




